
2018 FIDO Plenary Meeting organized by FIDO Alliance was successfully held on January 22 - 
25, 2018 in InterContinental The Clement Monterey, California. 

During the 4-Days meeting, members meet to advance FIDO’s core strategic, technical, and 
marketing work areas. APKIC Representatives, Mr. Man Ho from Hong Kong, Mr. Vijayakumar 
Manjunatha from India, Mr. Wei-Chung Hwang and Ms. Karen Chang from Taiwan, had 
formed a delegation to promote APKIC, share and exchange eID/Authentication experience 
with representatives from worldwide.

Furthermore, Mr. Wei-Chung Hwang was also invited to give speech and present the final 
version of FIDO-APKIC Joint White Paper during the meeting.

This paper will be approved in D@SWG of FIDO in the first season and will probably approved 
by the Board in 2018. It's a great opportunity to light up APKIC and all the member countries/ 
enterprises.
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On behalf of APKIC, Man Ho of HK, Karen Chang (BAWG),
Dr. Hwang of IOWG (speaker) and Vijay of India

 attended the 2018 Plenary Meeting in California, USA,
 to support the speech represented by APKIC - 

the FIDO-APKIC Joint white paper.


